
1

Jake Clay

From: Larry Trainor <platohighway@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 1:09 PM
To: Jake Clay
Subject: Re: Anamite Solar Use of Nesler Road - Plato Township Road Commissioner

YES,  this is acceptable to the Road District.  

Larry Trainor 
Highway Commissioner 
Plato Township Road District 
Plato Township  
10N924 Rippburger Road 
Elgin, IL 60124  
Office - 847-464-5121 
 
E-mail - platohighway@comcast.net 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE:  This e-mail (including any attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521 and may 
contain information or material that is confidential, privileged and protected from disclosure under applicable laws.  This e-mail is intended only for those 
individuals and entities to which it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication (including any attachments) is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please reply to the sender that you have 
received the message in error, then delete it and any and all copies of it immediately.  Thank you.   

On 06/18/2025 2:49 PM CDT Jake Clay <clay@cultivate-power.com> wrote:  
   
   

Hi Commissioner Trainor – thank you for taking my call this afternoon.  

  

As mentioned we are planning to submit a permit application for a solar project using the existing 
access road on Alex Jayne’s property along Nesler Road, we will not be adding an additional access 
point.  

  

Could you please confirm this is acceptable to you?  
 
Thanks, 

Jake 
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Jake Clay 
  
(c) 313.207.9207  
clay@cultivate-power.com 

  

  

 

  

  

  


